
March 13, 2020 2:18 Update 

 

Ridgewood Local School will be providing student meals on Thursday, March 19 and Friday, March 20. 

Our bus drivers along with paraprofessionals and teachers will be delivering the meals on their p.m. bus 

route stops and times. We ask you to be at your stop at the p.m. time to receive a student meal. We will 

also have curbside service at Ridgewood Middle School from 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on those two dates. 

RHS Musical will be moved to May 8-10 and RMS will be moved to May 22-24. RHS Beyond the Bell NY 

city trip will be moved to the Spring of 2021 and RHS 8th grade Washington D.C. trip will be moved to 

Fall of 2020. We are hopeful that Spring Sports will continue once we return to school. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact Mike Masloski at mike.masloski@ridgewood.k12.oh.us. 


